Steven Liang

From: Craig Thomas <cthomas59@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 7:57 PM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: 17+ rate increase...

Categories: Blue Category

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

What in the hell are you doing? if you are charging your customer 17+% you better be declining your upper level
and all employee a decrees in salary as well.

no increase in how many years?
Miss management at its best..

There will be a huge fight on this one..

24



